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Achievement Assembly 

This week children have been awarded certificates for showing independence!  

 

Well done to the following: 

 

Reception: Konrad Dixon    Year 1: Ruby Robson   Year 2: Sophia Roberts 

Year 3: Amelia Purvis     Year 4:  Isaac Richardson    Year 5: Macey Sims    

Year 6: Jasleen Grewal  

 

Celebrating attendance  

Year 6 have the highest attendnace this week with 98%.  Well done everyone!  
 

Polling Station 

On Thursday 6th May we are to be used as a Polling Station in local elections.  Please be assured 

that barriers will be present to prevent anyone entering the school building other than by the 

designated access and walkways will be in place on the yard. Our COVID-19 risk assessment will 

be followed by the electoral team and the room used will be deep cleaned before it is accessed 

by any of the school community. 

 

Tempest Photography 

Class photographs will be taken on the morning of Thursday 6th May 2021.  All children should 

attend in school uniform, not PE kit.  We will adapt activities accordingly.  
 

Year 3 and Year 4 after school club 

Year 3 and 4 after school club starts next Wednesday 5th May.  

 

Marvellous Me 

Parents, if you don’t have @marvellousmeapp yet, download it today. It’s free and easy to 

use, and a great way to see your child’s achievements at school! 

 

Bank Holiday  

Reminder that school is closed on Monday 3rd May.  We reopen to staff and pupils on Tuesday 4th May. 


